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Inquiry on the Rules for Referendums.

There are no compelling reasons why there should be any changes in the Rules for Referendums. Most
importantly, the YES and NO cases should be prepared by Members of Parliament. These are the people
we elect to take responsibility for important issues like this, and they must not be allowed to opt out when
there is important work to do.

Gillian Lord



